
March 21, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. John Paskavitch 

Rural Route 

724 Lehigh Road 

South Venice, Florida 34293 

 

Dear Mr. Paskavitch: 

 

This is in response to your letter of March 18, 1996 to Mr. David Marwell (your letter was incorrectly 

addressed to “Mr. Maxwell”).  He asked me to respond to you. 

 

First, we have no idea who “Piper” is or what the attached excerpt is from.  Second, the contents of 

the excerpt are too absurd to even bother with a response.  Third, the Review Board does not 

conduct research for researchers.  The Board’s mandate is to review and release assassination 

records.  Information about the assassination and key individuals can be found in the reports of past 

investigations and the many books written on the subject. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


